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Dealer Sponsor:   
Koons Chevrolet  
Tysons Corner, VA 
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By: George Kerns 
 

     HAPPY NEW YEAR! It’s hard to believe that the New Year is already here! I 
would first like to welcome all the new council members that are on the board this 
year. If the first council meeting was any indication, this is going to be a very busy 
year indeed, so I want to hit on some of the things going on for you.  
      First I wanted to talk about the Annual Banquet on March 3rd. This year it is 
being held at Maggiano’s in Tysons Galleria. This year’s grand prize is an $800.00 
gift certificate to Tire Van towards a new set of tires! There will also be many other 
great gifts handed out along with a few surprises! This year’s event is limited to 
100 people and is starting to fill up, so if you want to come, you need to get your 
checks in soon! The flyer is located in the back of the newsletter. 
      We also have a date of April 28th for the “Teen Driving School” to be held out 
at Stonewall Jackson High School. Last year’s event was a huge success with the 
community, and this year’s event is already drawing plenty of attention. There is a 
registration form in the back of the newsletter. There are only 60 slots, and this 
event will fill up fast (and it’s free for the students).  It is also drawing attention 
from our regional NCCC officers, who will be out to help and observe. We are also 
looking for NVCC volunteers, since there are all kinds of positions we need help 
with. There will be a meeting in the Koons meeting room on February 24th at 11:30 
AM for everyone involved to discuss this event. Lunch will be provided. 
      Back by popular demand we are holding another “Cone Killers” car control 
clinic out at Summit Point on March 24th! The structure of this event allows people 
with convertibles to participate also. This is a low speed event with a series of 
exercises designed to teach you car control under different conditions, and then to 
put those skills to use on Summit Point’s Jefferson circuit. The cost of this event is 
$150 and worth every penny! This event will also be of help to people that are 
interested in getting started in high speed events! Registration is open for this event 
– see the flyer in the back of the newsletter. 
      Now for the really exciting news!! NVCC will be holding three high speed 
track days this year! We have been able to get a day on all three tracks at Summit 
Point this year. The first day will be April 15th on the Jefferson circuit. Same as 
other events on this track in the past, it will have a limit of 45 people and the cost is 
$150. Registration for this event is open and there is a form in the back of the 
newsletter. The second event will be held on Friday, July 27th on the Summit Main 
track! We are going to have our own “Friday at the track”! What better way to start 
a weekend! Our third track event will be held on October 28th on the Summit 
Shenandoah circuit! As you can see this is going to be a busy year at the track! 
Also, Tire Van has committed to sponsoring all the events mentioned above and 
will be at all the events to help out. If you want to pre-order a set of tires and have 
them brought to a track event, they will be glad to do so and mount and road force 

balance them right there for you!  
       Well, that’s all the time I 
have for this month boys and 
girls, so remember if it’s too fast, 
you’re too old! 
 
Take care, 
George  
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NVCC Council Members 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Committee Chairpersons 
 

AutoX/Drivers Ed George Kerns 703-753-3277 whiskeytahoe@aol.com 

Concour Laurie Kistner 703-631-7117 lilredcorvette94@yahoo.com 

Historian Cassidy Nolen 703-768-0319 cassidynolen@yahoo.com 

Membership Pat Somersall 703-669-3481 patrick.somersall@verizon.net 

Newsletter Anne Costolanski 703-867-3603 anne.steffie@gmail.com 

NCCC Governor Andrej Balanc 703-220-8228 urtoslo@adelphia.net 

NCM Ambassador Don Patrick 202-234-2820 thepatricks@starpower.net 

Publicity Jerry Lelansky 703-455-7157 lelansky@verizon.net 

Social Laurie Kistner 703-631-7117 lilredcorvette94@yahoo.com 

Spooktacular Andrej Balanc 703-220-8228 urtoslo@adelphia.net 

Web Master Brad Sneade 571-203-0508 bsneade@gmail.com 
 

 

President George Kerns 703-753-3277 whiskeytahoe@aol.com 

Vice President Richard Mars 703-425-6118 c5tech@verizon.net 

Treasurer Marsha Batchellor 703-481-0601 mbatchel@wthf.com 

Secretary Cel Holzer 703-502-0450 lazer300@cox.net 

Officer At Large Chuck Pellerin 703-242-2619 chuck-p@cox.net 
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Wanted!! 
Someone to chair the NVCC 2007 Rallye season.  
Must enjoy working with people and be willing to 
help rallye masters organize 5 rallyes.  A good 
sense of humor and a love of driving in the 
beautiful VA countryside is helpful.  Assistance 
and training will be provided by Chuck Pellerin.  
The work is rewarding and yields warm fuzzy 
feelings and a sense of accomplishment.   
E-mail: chuck-p@cox.net 
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Event News:  Registration is open on three 2007 events scheduled for April and May! 
 

• C5/C6 Bash with special appearance by Rick Hendrick – April 26-28 
• C4/ZR-1 Gathering – May 3-5  
• Corvette Forum Cruise-In - May 24-26 

 
An event at the Museum is like no other event and offers special activities including: 

• Corvette Assembly Plant Tours. 
• Seminars by Corvette Engineers. 
• Country-side road tour excursions through Kentucky back roads with stops 

at some of Kentucky’s best known attractions. 
• Drag racing and autocross. 
• Autograph sessions with Corvette celebrities. 
• Auctions featuring rare and historic Corvette memorabilia and collectibles. 

Register and find out more at www.corvettemuseum.com/calendar/ncm_events_2007.shtml . 

New Exhibit 
Final touches are being completed on the NCM's  new Pit Crew Challenge in the race area of the museum.  This exciting addition 
will allow visitors to test their skills at various pit activities such as, tire changes, gas ups and putting out fires on their team’s 
Corvette Race Car.  Be sure to watch the upcoming NCM eNews for video of the Pit Crew Challenge. 
 
Spy Shots: 2008 Chevrolet "Blue Devil" Corvette 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Two for One Valentine’s Special  
 

     Valentines Day is just around the corner and a membership to the Museum makes a unique gift 
that your special valentine will love.  Order a membership as a Valentines gift, and receive a $100  
“Family” membership for the price of a $50 “Individual” membership!  
     If you purchase the membership before Wednesday, January 31, your gift membership will be 
shipped in our specially designed gift packaging and can arrive in time for Valentines Day.  This 
special membership promotion will end on February 28.  Order your membership through this 
special offer by contacting Membership Service Manager, Stephanie Morrill at (800) 53-VETTE or 
at stephanie@corvettemuseum.com.  
     Please designate that this membership is a “Valentines Day” gift. 
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Join us at the C4 Gathering�
�
     A special display of Callaway Corvettes and Callaway owners will be part of this 
year’s C4 Gathering scheduled for May 3-5.  
     The Gathering event focuses on the C4 model – but is open to all enthusiasts who 
enjoy the excitement of autocross, informative seminars, bidding on unique 
collectibles and the thrill of being with other owners who share the Corvette passion. 
Find out more and make plans to join NCM by registering online at: 
http://www.corvettemuseum.com/registration/gathering/info.shtml 
 
Green Machine Collectible Die cast in the Corvette Store 

 
This Green Machine Z06 Corvette by GreenLight, LLC is limited to 111 numbered 
pieces produced.  Each piece is consecutively numbered on the chassis to coincide 
with its placement within the Black, Victory Red and Atomic Orange series – which 
could result in a chassis numbered up to 450, but only 111 of the Green Machines 
were produced. This Z06 also features an opening hood, revealing a detailed engine 
compartment. The doors and trunk also open to show the detailed interior.  

Don't miss out on this very low production die cast! Find out more by calling us at (800) 53-VETTE or order yours online at: 
http://store.corvettemuseum.com/detail.aspx?ID=1407. 
 
 
Atomic Orange Raffle Underway – Only 500 Tickets to be sold 

 
On March 15, we will be drawing a winner for a 2007 Atomic Orange Corvette Coupe limited to only 500 tickets to be sold at 
$250 each. This Corvette comes complete with the 3LT package and features cashmere interior, polished aluminum wheels and 
automatic transmission. The raffle winner will also enjoy: 

• The benefits and excitement of taking delivery of their new Corvette at the Museum as part of the “R8C Museum 
Delivery” experience.  

• A VIP tour of the Museum and Corvette Assembly Plant.  
• A one-year individual membership to the Museum.  
• Special hands-on training/instruction by a NCM delivery team member.  
• A program decal for your new Corvette and a wall plaque. 

 
These are all part of the Museum Delivery experience that is available exclusively through the Museum.  Find out more and 
purchase your tickets online at: http://www.corvettemuseum.com/raffle/index.shtml or call us at: (800) 53-VETTE. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
NVCC is one of the founding members of the NCM.  Club benefits include: 
 
� Free individual or group admission to the NCM 
� Ten % discount on NCM and Catalog merchandise 
� Free subscription to the magazine "America's Sports Car" 
� NVCC plaque in the museum 
 
If any NVCC members are planning a trip in the vicinity of Bowling Green, Kentucky, a visit to the home of the NCM and the 
Corvette factory should be in your plans.  The NCM card can be borrowed from our President. 
 
For additional information log on to: http://www.corvettemuseum.com or call the NCM at 800-53-VETTE (800-538-3883) or 
contact Donald Patrick. 
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MINUTES FROM LAST MONTH’S MEETING … 
 

Northern Virginia Corvette Club 
General Business Meeting 

November 28, 2006 
 
 

Meeting brought to order at 7:35 pm. 
 
George Kerns, President welcomed everyone to the GBM.  
Introductions made by all. 
 
Officer elections –  
-  Mike Woods removed his name for all positions. 
-  Rich Mars removed his name for Officer-at-Large. 
-  Bobby Winterbottom removed his name for Vice 
President. 
-  Paul Benish was nominated for Officer-at-Large. 
-  No other nominations were taken. 
 
George Kerns, President: 
- Miriam Schottland has put a lot of effort into the club, 
particularly with the teen driving school and the car control 
clinic.   
 
Miriam was unanimously re-elected as an Honorary Member 
of NVCC. 
 
Anne Costolanski, Newsletter:   
-  There will not be a newsletter in December, since there is 
no December meeting.  The newsletter will resume in 
January. 
-  For those who have not been receiving a newsletter, please 
see Anne to update/give your address info. 
 
Andrej Balanc, NCCC Governor:   
-  George and Miriam will be accompanying him to the 
NCCC meeting this weekend to make a presentation on the 
teen driving school. 
-  He has raffle tickets for a set of tires to benefit the 
National Kidney Foundation. 
 
Marsha Batchellor, Treasurer: 
-  The club is in sound financial condition. 
 
Laurie Kistner, Social Director: 
-  Sunday 12/3 is Brunch & Billiards Day with the Northern 
VA Mustang Club at Fast Eddie’s in Fairfax. 
-  Concours will be Sunday June 3 at the Koons dealership. 
 
George Kerns, President: 
-  Saturday 12/9 he & Erica are hosting a Xmas dinner cruise 
to Madison VA to the Bavarian Chef restaurant.  There will 
be a Chinese gift exchange at the restaurant, and after the 
cruise, everyone is invited back to their house for a cookie 
exchange. 

Don Patrick, NCM Ambassador: 
-  Judy & Don accompanied Chuck & Karen Pellerin to 
Bowling Green, KY to take possession of their new car.  
Delivery included a 4 hour tour; they highly recommend it. 
-  Benefits of NCM membership include a 10% discount on 
merchandise and free entrance into the museum. 
 
Howard Snook: 
-  The 2007 national convention will be in Nashville.  He is 
working with his timeshare company to work out 
accommodations for those going:  participants can get 3 nights 
free if they listen to a half hour presentation.  Further info to 
come. 
 
Richard Mars, Historian: 
-  Gave Miriam a Xmas gift, and thanked Anne for the 
newsletter. 
-  Read thank you letter from the Spina Bifida organization for 
the $100 donation that NVCC gave to them at the Ocean City 
Corvette Weekend. 
-  Trivia question winners:  Arthur Baer, Joe Caucci, Arthur 
Baer, and Mark Grigg each won a 50/50 raffle ticket. 
 
George Kerns: 
-  Annual Banquet – He is working on prizes for the banquet.  
It is going to be on March 3rd, and tickets are $25 per person; 
see the newsletter for the flyer. 
-  NVCC is seeking a new Membership Director.  The position 
requires time every week, and reports to Andrej (for 
coordination with the NCCC).  If anyone is interested, please 
let him know. 
 
Paul Benish: 
-  After the meeting, we normally go out for drinks – today 
we’ll try Gordon Biersch in the Tysons Corner mall.  They 
brew their own beer and have a full menu. 
 
OFFICER ELECTIONS 
Officer-At-Large – Chuck Pellerin was elected as Officer-At-
Large. 
Treasurer – Marsha Batchellor was elected as Treasurer. 
Secretary – Cel Holzer was elected as Secretary. 
Vice President – Richard Mars was elected as Vice President. 
President – George Kerns was elected as President. 
 
Cassidy Nolan volunteered to be the new Historian. 
Pat Somersall volunteered to be the new Membership Director. 
 
George Kerns: 
-  He has received info on 2 vettes for sale: a 2000 Pewter 
convertible & a 94 Aqua coupe. 
-  Website – the domain name runs out on February 23rd:  We 
need to find a new solution to the website and the problems 
we’ve had recently accessing data.  
 
 Continued on next page 
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Hey all, I know that TGIFridays has been the place to go after our general business 
meeting … and I also know how most people dislike the food there.  So I took it upon 
myself to find another alternative, and after the November meeting we tried Gordon 
Biersch in the Tysons Corner Mall.  From the comments I received, it seems to be a 
better choice than Fridays, but the only problem is that no one seems to know where it 
is.  So, in an effort to make this as easy as possible, I figured I would throw something 
into the newsletter that would give people an idea of where to go to get there as we 
most likely will be going there again after our January meeting.   
 
First, if you are interesting in seeing what kind of food they have, Gordon Biersch has 
their menu online.  Go to: http://www.gordonbiersch.com/restaurants/ and click on “the 
food” at the top menu bar.  As for directions, I included a map and hopefully with these 
directions we can all find our way there: 

1) Out of Koons, make a left onto the access road and then a right onto 
Route 7 East. 

2) Stay in the right lane and it will exit onto Route 123 N. 
3) Once on 123 N, you will go through the light for International Drive.  At 

the next light, make a right into Tysons Corner mall. 
4) Stay left at the fork.  Continue straight past the stop sign, and go into the 

parking garage on your right at the stop light.  From there I usually park on 
the 3rd floor, away from the rest of the cars (and that way we can have our own 
little covered area).  

 
Gordon Biersch is inside the mall entrance from the parking garage … see you there! 
 

MEETING MINUTES … 
Continued from previous page 

 
Raffle winners: 
 
- Ed Davis and Mike Woods 

won corvette folding chairs 
- Alice Arielly and Joe Caucci 

won oil changes 
- Kris Zschirnt won the 50/50 

raffle. 
 
George Kerns: 
- There will not be a General 

Business Meeting in 
December. 

- There will be a council 
meeting on Dec 12th, and we 
will resume general business 
meetings in January. 

- Everyone have a great 
holiday! 

 
Meeting adjourned at 9 pm. 
 
 
Anne Costolanski 
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Event Details 
Day: Saturday February 24, 2007 (rain date Feb 25)  

Time: Gates expected to be open 8:30 AM with racing starting around 10 AM.  
   Fee Schedule:  Race Entry Fee (Bracket or Heads-up): $50  
     Bracket Race Buyback: $25 (first or second round)  
     Show Entry Fee: $25  
     Race and Show Entry Fee:  $70 
     Spectator Fee: $12 (kids 12 and under FREE!)  

Registration: Advance registration not mandatory   
Where: Richmond Dragway, Richmond, VA http://www.richmonddragway.com  

Who: Anyone with a Corvette, any year, any level of experience  
Hotel: Wingate Inn - Richmond Airport, 804-222-1499, $79, 5 miles from the track  

(Mention National Corvette Challenge for Special Room Rate) 
 

Racing Classes 
 

  Bracket Class     Heads-Up Index Classes 
  All Corvettes & Drivers      Index Time or Times TBD  
  Footbrake only              Transbrakes Are Allowed 
  Bracket style racing (you dial-in your car) .400 Pro Tree Start 
  .500 Full Tree       IHRA Safety Requirements  
  All IHRA safety requirements    Separate Runs From Brackets 
 

Payout Awards 
 

Final Payout amounts will be determined by sponsorships and total cars entered  
  Bracket Class       Heads-Up Index Classes 
                     Winner:  $750                                    Winner:  $500 
                  Runner-up:  $250                               Runner –Up:  $150 
                 Semi-Finalist:  $125 
  Quarter-Finalist:  $75 
 

Corvette Show Classes & Awards 
“People’s Choice Award” given for each C1 through C6 Generation class winner. 
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 NNoorrtthheerrnn  VViirrggiinniiaa  CCoorrvveettttee  CClluubb  

AAnnnnuuaall  BBaannqquueett  
 
 
Saturday, March 3rd, 2007 
7:00pm at Maggiano’s in Tysons Galleria Mall.   
 
Cost is $25 per person (Children 5-12 are $10).  Checks must be made 
payable to NVCC and mailed to: 
 
NVCC 
c/o Erica Kerns 
13544 Wyecrosse Court 
Bristow, VA  20136 
 
Checks & reservations must be received no later than February 26th.  We 
only have room for 100 people, and seats will fill fast!  Send your checks in 
early to guarantee your seat!! 
 
Dress is Business Casual.  The Banquet is open to all NVCC members, their 
spouses, children, guests, and all those who have applied for NVCC 
membership. 
 
Appetizers:  Bruschetta & Four Cheese Ravioli Fritte 
Salads:  Caesar & Maggiano’s 
Second course:  Spaghetti, Meat Sauce, Linguine Chicken and Pesto w/Pine Nuts   
Entrees:  Oven Roasted Pork Loin, Portabella Mushroom Sauce and Stuffed 
Chicken Fontina 
Desserts:  Apple Crostada and Profiteroles, Vanilla Bean Ice Cream, Hot Fudge  
 
All served with regular and decaffeinated Coffee, Hot or Iced Tea.   
   
CASH BAR WILL BE AVAILABLE!! 
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COME ONE, COME ALL TO THE NORTHERN VIRGINIA CORVETTE CLUB'S 

CONE KILLERS' CAR CONTROL CLINIC        

SATURDAY, MARCH 24 FROM 7:00 (AM THAT IS) TO 5:30 PM  

ON THE BEAUTIFUL, ROMANTIC JEFFERSON CIRCUIT, NESTLED IN 
THE ROLLING FOOTHILLS OF SUMMIT POINT, IN WILD, WOOLY WEST 
VIRGINIA; WE RUN RAIN OR SHINE! 
  
If you HATE driving, come on out anyway to develop your confidence and skill. 
If you LOVE driving, come on out and love it more. 
Either way, we promise great fun, a great day, great learning and great camaraderie in a safe environment, a mere hour 
and a half drive for most of you.  ABSOLUTELY NO EXPERIENCE REQUIRED for this event. There will be a 
Plethora of Patient Instructors to help and guide you through all the fun.  
 
HEAR what High School Drivers’ Ed teachers were forbidden to tell you! 
AMAZE your friends with your Driving Knowledge! 
FEEL your car do things it has Never Done Before! 
LEARN Astounding Facts about driving! 
SPEED legally! 
NO hyperbole is too extravagant to describe the Thrills That Await! 
 
For your morning pleasures, we have devised a series of Devilish, Demonic and Diabolical exercises to stretch your 
thinking as well as your driving skills; in the afternoon we will put it all together on this most excellent track, just goin' 
a little bit faster. Aaaaaaand for an Extra Treat, you can all go for a ride with our Fabled, Fabulous, and Facile 
Instructors. All this and much more will be imparted to those 39 Lucky Drivers who register early for this rare but 
spectacular event.. 
 
Bring a tarp to put your junk on, dress for who-knows-what-kind-of-weather, wear lace up shoes, cotton long pants 
and long sleeve shirt and helmet …mandatory! Brain Buckets (helmets that is) can be rented from OG Racing for a 
mere pittance. They are located in Sterling, Virginia, and their number is 703-430-3303. Helmets must be SA rated, 
2000 or later; no motorcycle helmets! To make sure all four wheels are attached to your car, all cars will be “teched” 
in the morning, so make sure your car is in good condition and safe before you show up. It's a good idea to have it 
inspected by a qualified technician before the Grand Event. 
 
The fee for this SUBLIME ECSTACY is $150 until March 19, then $175 thereafter. This includes a health packed 
breakfast of greasy grungy Crispy Crème Donuts, (or a substitute), and coffee burned to perfection right here in West 
Virginia. Sorry, no refunds after March 19. Lunch will be available at the track.  
  
By the way, NO WALK-INS, NO CAR SHARING!  NO TRUCKS, NO VANS, NO SUVs! 
By the way, by the way, each cone killed will cost ya 2 bits for the funeral, so bring plenty of quarters. All proceeds 
will be donated to the charity of the group's choice. More information will be made available to those 39 With-It, and 
astute drivers who register early. 
For directions and to register, visit our website: www.nvcorvetteclub.com OR send a $150 check payable to NVCC 
with the form below and mail to: George Kerns, 13544 Wyecrosse Ct., Bristow, VA 21036 
 
Name__________________________________________________________________________ 
Address________________________________________________________________________ 
Phone________________________________email______________________________________ 
Car Make and model__________________________________________Year__________________ 
Is this your first track event? _____________ Is your car a convertible? ______________________                                                      
© 2006 M. Schottland 
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HPDE on the Summit Point Jefferson Circuit 
Hosted by Northern Virginia Corvette Club 

Sunday April 15th, 2007 
Rain or Shine 

 
Participant Name________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone_________________________ E-Mail Address___________________________________ 
 
Car Make______________________ Model____________________ Year__________________ 
 
NCCC Number (If Applicable)_____________________________________________________ 
 
Track experience; please circle one (novice, intermediate, advanced, instructor). Please describe your experience in 
detail and list organizations you have participated with (for example FATT, BSR, PCA, NASA, etc.) Also include # of 
HPDE’s attended. Is this your first high speed event! 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
If registering as an instructor, list instructor experience & specify which organizations you instruct 
for_____________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Cost: $150. Registrations after April 8th, $175. Instructors are free, but must register. The NVCC will determine 
instructor qualifications. Registration is on a first come, first serve basis and will close on April 14th. There will be 15 
slots in each run group. No refunds after April 8th. Please make checks payable to NVCC. Please mail registration 
forms and checks to: 

 
George Kerns 

13544 Wyecrosse Ct. 
Bristow, VA 20136 

(571) 921-0620 
 

NVCC website: www.nvcorvetteclub.com 
 
Fire extinguishers, Helmet SNELL SA 2000 or newer, and roll bar for convertibles are required. Cars must pass tech 
inspection. No timing equipment allowed. See administrative sheet for additional details. 
 
Directions to Summit Point: Take Route 7 West past Leesburg toward Winchester, VA. Continue on Route 7 West 
past the Berryville exits and turn Right onto Route 632 (Crums Church Road). Follow 632 until you reach the “T” 
intersection. Turn right onto Route 761 (Old Charles Town Road). Continue on 761 until you reach the next “T” 
intersection. Make a right turn and follow 300 yards. The entrance will be on your right.  
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THE NORTHEN VIRGINIA CORVETTE CLUB, 
KOONS CHEVROLET, HOWARD SNOOK OF LONG AND FOSTER, AND 

TIRE VAN ANNOUNCE THEIR LONG AWAITED EVENT 
“SIR ISAAC NEWTON’S 

TOTALLY AWESOME DRIVING SCHOOL” 
 

A Real Driving School for Teens Only Saturday, April 28, 2007 
At Stonewall Jackson High School in beautiful downtown Manassas, Virginia 

 
PARENTS: THIS IS FOR YOU TOO! DO YOUR TEENAGE DRIVERS A HUGE FAVOR!  
FORGET THE MALL AND BRING YOUR TEEN DRIVER OUT FOR A DAY OF REAL DRIVER TRAINING! 
THIS IS INDEED A RARE EVENT.  YOUR TEEN DRIVER WILL LEARN HOW TO REALLY CONTROL A CAR, 
NOT LEARN HOW TO PASS THE DRIVERS’ TEST!!!  THEY WILL LEARN WHY CARS DO WHAT THEY DO, 
WHY THEY DO IT AND WHAT TO DO ABOUT IT!!  DRIVING IS APPLIED PHYSICS, HENCE THE NAME “THE 
ISAAC NEWTON’S TOTALLY AWESOME DRIVING SCHOOL”. 
  
SPEND THE DAY WITH THE CORVETTE CLUB’S SUPER KNOWLEDGEABLE DRIVING INSTRUCTORS 
WHO ARE HIGHLY SKILLED DRIVERS AS WELL AS TEACHERS.  THEY WILL PUT THE DRIVERS THROUGH 
A SERIES OF DEMONIC, DEVILISH, DIABOLICAL EXERCISES DESIGNED TO EXTEND THE DRIVING 
SKILLS AND THINKING OF YOUR SONS AND DAUGHTERS. 
 
BY THE WAY, WE COLLECT TWENTY-FIVE CENTS FOR EACH CONE KILLED, SO BRING PLENTY OF 
QUARTERS. ALL PROCEEDS WILL BE DONATED TO THE CHARITY OF THE GROUP’S CHOICE AT THE END 
OF THE DAY. 
 
PARENTS ARE URGED AND ENCOURAGED TO STAY AND ATTEND CLASSROOM SESSIONS AND 
WATCH THEIR OFFSPRING DRIVE THROUGH EXERCISES DESIGNED TO MAKE THESE YOUNG DRIVERS 
UNDERSTAND WHY THEY LOSE CONTROL AND HOW TO PREVENT IT.  AND BY THE WAY, YOU WILL 
LEARN A LOT TOO! 
 
ALL THIS IS DONE AT VERY SLOW SPEEDS IN A VERY SAFE ENVIRONMENT. IT IS FAR BETTER FOR 
THEM TO KNOW WHAT TO DO BEFOREHAND THAN TO EXPERIENCE SOMETHING HAPPENING ON 
THE PUBLIC ROADS AND NOT KNOW WHAT TO DO! 
 
THIS DRIVING SCHOOL IS FREE AND INCLUDES A FABULOUS GOURMET PIZZA FROM A LOCAL PIZZA 
PLACE. “SEATING” IS LIMITED.  SORRY, NO DRIVE-INS, NO CAR SHARING, NO SUVS, VANS, OR TRUCKS! 
AT LEAST ONE PARENT OR GUARDIAN MUST ACCOMPANY DRIVERS UNDER 18. AT A MINIMUM A 
LEARNER’S PERMIT IS REQUIRED. 
 
MORE INFORMATION WILL BE AVAILABLE TO THOSE ASTUTE AND CARING PARENTS WHO HAVE 
REGISTERED THEIR TEEN DRIVERS EARLY. THESE EVENTS FILL UP FAST!!! 
CORVETTE CLUB MEMBERSHIP IS NOT REQUIRED.  
FILL OUT THE FORM BELOW AND SEND IT TO: GEORGE KERNS, 13544 WYECROSSE CT. 
BRISTOW, VIRGINIA, 20136.  email: whiskeytahoe@aol.com 
 
DRIVER______________________________________________________________AGE________ 
PARENT_________________________________________________________________________ 
ADDRESS________________________________________________________________________ 
CITY_______________________________________STATE______________ZIP______________ 
PHONE________________________________EMAIL_____________________________________ 
MAKE AND MODEL OF CAR_________________________________________YEAR_____________  
 
QUESTIONS: email them to: MIRIAM SCHOTTLAND at:  greywolf@millkern.com 
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Northern Virginia Corvette Club 
Return Postage Guaranteed 

P.O. Box 3458 
McLean, VA  22103-3458 


